
The Nicholas S. Zoullas Hellenic Center

All are invited to celebrate the dedication and opening of

The Nicholas S. Zoullas Hellenic Center
with 

His Eminence
Archbishop Demetrios of America

on

Sunday, April 6, 2014
immediately following the Archiepiscopal Divine Liturgy

A luncheon will be offered after the Door Opening.
Reservations required by March 30.

Limited seating and is on a first come, first serve basis.  
$25 Adult  $5 children

SAVE THE DATE


